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In consultation with the State Education Department and the 
Department of Health, Office of Health Insurance Programs, the Office 
of the Medicaid Inspector General is implementing new Medicaid edit 
logic for edit 1498 (Profession Code Indicated Not Qualified To 
Prescribe). This updated edit logic will be implemented December 30th, 
2011 and will deny Medicaid fee for service claims where the prescriber 
is a Podiatrist, Optometrist or Dentist and the medication prescribed is 
within therapeutic class 32485 (HIV specific Antiviral).  
 
For additional information please contact Computer Sciences 
Corporation Provider Relations Unit at 1-800-343-9000. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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